JUN 18 1980

REF: 4AH-AF

Mr. R. E. Jones, Jdr., Vice President
New Wales Chemicals, Inc.

P. 0. Box 1035

Mulberry, FL 32860

Re: FDER Permit #A0-53-5875

Dear Mr. Jones:

We hove reviewed your applitation for the'insta11ation of new
pellution control equipment as well as the increase in

production capacity at your tonoammonium phosphate plant in
Mulberry, Florida. :

‘You are correct in your understanding that no PSD review will

be required because of emission offsets and that no New Source
Performance Standards apply to Monoammonium phosphate plants.

Thank you for your_submitta1 of May 27, 1980. We do not
require any additional information at this time.

Sincerely yours,

Towmie A, Gibbs
Chief

Air Facilities Branch

cc: FL DER
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